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SHIRE NOTES

Bitumen Patching Truck

In the first few weeks of May a bitumen patching truck known as a Jet Patcher
will be in Tammin patching some of our sealed roads. Work will commence on Tammin South Road
which will be patched in readiness for resealing. Other roads which will be receiving attention
include Bungulla North Road and Tammin Wyalkatchem Road. The truck will be in Tammin for up to
three weeks. We would like the truck to get to as many roads as possible; however cost is the
limiting factor. Motorists are urged to take care when travelling on our sealed rural roads in May;
observing warning signage and be prepared to stop as the truck may be stationary or travelling very
slowly as it repairs potholes and the edges of the roads.

Regional Skills Audit

The Department of Agriculture and Food WA has provided C.Y. O’Connor College of TAFE with the
unique opportunity to conduction a Regional Skills Audit in the Wheatbelt Region of WA. The Skills
Audit focuses attention specifically on existing and required skills and knowledge within the Eastern
Wheatbelt area and is intended to ascertain the skill needs of businesses and community groups.
TAFE has been in contact with the Shire and asked our assistance in requesting the participation of
Tammin businesses and community groups in the audit. Businesses or community groups interested
in participating in the audit are requested to please contact Tanya at the Shire office. The audit
guestionnaire will take approximately 10 minutes to complete and Tanya is available to assist with
this process. For more information please call 9637 1101.

200 Rocked The Night Away - 10 April 2010

A fantastic time was had by all that attended the One Step Ahead concert. A BIG thank you needs to
go out to the Tammin Parents & Citizen’s Association for their effort in ticket sales and we are
pleased that they were able to raise funds for our primary school. Remember that you can have
your say in the types of shows that are presented in Tammin by attending the Events Committee
meeting on the 1 Tuesday of every month at 1:30pm at the shire offices.

The BIGROLL BBQ - 26 April 2010

BIGROLL BBQ 26 April 2010 at Spm

The BIGROLL convoy will arrive in Tammin at 5pm on Monday 26" April. Please show your support
for this worthy cause by joining in a convoy in a parade starting at the bowling club and ending at
the Donnan Park Oval where you will be able to enjoy a $2.00 sausage sizzle. Cold drinks, crisps and
lollies will also be on sale. Proceeds of the sausage sizzle will be donated to the BIGROLL foundation.

Jay Weston - 22 July 2010



Jay Weston has been rescheduled to perform in the Tammin Town Hall on Thursday 22 July 2010.
Tickets cost $20.00 including lunch and are available to purchase through the Tammin Seniors
Committee. For more information contact Tanya on 9637 1101.



